## **Parent Teacher Organization Update**

Thanks to all the Lincoln Families who supported PTO as we kick off the school year by filling out the "PTO needs your help" forms, attending our first PTO meeting, and assisting your child with Fun Run fundraising! We appreciate your support of the PTO!

The Fun Run fundraiser is coming to a close and will be wrapped up on Friday, September 27th with our Fun Run (during school) and the Fun Run Celebration Picnic! Here are some quick reminders for that day:

- Please remind students to turn in pledge sheets by Thursday September 26.
- The <u>Fun Run</u> will take place at school on Friday September 27, please remind students to wear sneakers and bring a water bottle.
- The <u>Fun Run Celebration Picnic</u> will take place Friday the 27th from 5-6:30pm at George Green Park (across from Lincoln) where winners will be announced and other fun activities!

To stay in the loop with all the PTO happenings follow us on Facebook at <a href="https://www.facebook.com/LincolnElementarySchoolForTheArtsPTO">https://www.facebook.com/LincolnElementarySchoolForTheArtsPTO</a> or email us at <a href="mailto:LincolnPTO.Anoka@gmail.com">LincolnPTO.Anoka@gmail.com</a> and ask to be added to our mailing list.

## **Upcoming Events:**

Join us for our first Lions Night Out- Restaurant Night Fundraiser on Thursday, October 3rd at <a href="Dave's Hot Chicken">Dave's Hot Chicken</a> from 4-8pm. Watch for flyers to come home with more details. We can't wait to see you at this FUNdraiser!

During Conferences on October 7th and 10th PTO will be busy hosting the Scholastic Book Fair and providing Staff Appreciation Conference Meals both evenings. If you are able to help with the Book Fair please sign up with this link

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAEAC2DA0FE3-51569822-scholastic#/ Watch for more information about Conference Meals on our Facebook page & via email.

<u>Chalk & Walk</u> on Monday, October 14th from 5-6:30pm is a Community Connection Event and we would love for you to bring your friends and neighbors even if they don't go to Lincoln. Drop in anytime during the event to color with chalk or take a guided tour through the neighborhood around Lincoln.

The Boo Bash (Halloween Dance) is coming up October 25th from 6-8pm. Save the date so you don't miss this fun event. Watch for flyers about 2 weeks before the event.

## **Upcoming Meeting:**

October 10th from 6:00-7:30 pm in the conference room at Lincoln.

Childcare will NOT be available during this meeting due to space limitations during Parent Teacher Conferences. Enter on South St (door 6) or join us virtually with the meeting code: https://meet.google.com/uzr-oofz-wgt